
The June 2022 Meeting was held on the 15th with 12 members present, The Club now has
34 paid members and growing. This is a vert good number for our Club.  The next 
meeting will be held on the 20th of July. 

Treasury Report – Our total income for this year is $1,740.00,  our total expenses are 
$1,536.55 and our ending balance is $2,456.18.

Fun Fly – We had a good Fun Fly on the 15th of June. It was cloudy but otherwise the 
conditions remained calm and their was a lot of flying. We got some rain later in the 
afternoon but it went pretty well. We had a good turnout given the weather conditions. 
We posted a video on the Website in the Photos section., Our next Fun Fly is scheduled 
for 8 October with a rain date of 9 October. 

Field Rolling – The field was rolled on the 9th and 10th of May. Special thanks to all who 
participated. 

Mower Maintenance – We couldn't get the Husky mower started the day before the Fun 
Fly and it also had a flat tire in the front. Luckily we had the Iron Horse back up mower 
and it ran pretty good and we were able to get a good cut in before the Fun Fly. Norris 
took the mower home and will be checking it out. He is also looking at replacing or 
sharpening the blades. We all agree the mower doesn't owe us anything and should it be 
cost prohibitive we will replace it.      
 
Route 100 – We haven't gotten any complaints about flying over Route 100 this year. We
need to continue being diligent in policing this and we want to thank everyone for doing 
their part.  It was noted during the Fun Fly that no one came anywhere close. 

Apple Tags – It was discussed that we could use Apple Tags at our field to put in the 
planes. This would allow you to find it should they go down somewhere. There is an app 
on your phone that could lead you to your plane.     
                                                           

Have A Great Flying Season
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary 


